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The department of Geology organized the “Earth Day 2022” on the Friday, 22nd April 2022 at the 

Conference Hall, S. Kula  Women’s College with the Theme” Invest in our planet” by the Students and Teaching 

and Non-teaching staffs of the college. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The observation was planned for special speeches by the teachers to motivate and spread awareness 

on current environmental issues and to discuss the present environmental scenario in Manipur. The 

observation also included an essay competition for the students on the topic” Forest and Green Future”. 

 

The observation started at around 9.30 am in the presence of Principal, Wahengbam Robindro Singh As 

President, Guest of Honour-Dr. Arambam Joy Singh, Hod Department of Physics, Guest of Honour- Dr.N. 

Joykumar Singh, HoD, Department of Manipuri and Guest of Honour- Mrs. Thokchom Ranjana Devi, HoD, 

Department of Geology Along with teaching and non- teaching staffs and students. A total no of 90 (Teaching, 

non – teaching and Students) participate the observation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 



Prize distribution for the Essay competition 
 

Total Number Of Participants 15 
 

First Prize- Ningombam Priyaluxmi Devi- B.Sc. 4th Semester 

Second Prize- Nameirakpam Seirowna- M.Voc Food Technology 

Third prize- Supriya Thingbaijam- B.sc 6th Semester, Chemistry 

And Five Consolation Prizes were also given. 
 

 

  

  

 
 



We the Geology Department, thank Dr.Wahengbam Robindro Singh, Principal, S. Kula Womens college for giving 

all the support for the observation. We acknowledge Dr. Arambam Joy Singh, Hod Department of Physics and Dr. N. 

Joykumar Singh, HoD Department of Manipuri for presiding as a guest of honour. Last but not the least we thank all the  

teaching, Non-teaching and students for participating and making the observation a successful event. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


